office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent:Tuesday, February 6, 2024 2:43 PMTo:office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgSubject:Friends of Governor Dick Winter Potluck





A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

Sharing this information from our Community Partners:

The Friends of Governor Dick will host a winter potluck, titled "For the Love of Gretna," on Saturday, February 10 from 1 p.m. until 4 p.m. at the Mount Gretna Fire Department's Social Hall located at 41 Boulevard Avenue, Mt. Gretna.

This special event will feature brief presentations beginning at 2:30 p.m., where insights will be shared regarding ongoing efforts for reform at Governor Dick Park. Additionally, a representative from Mount Gretna Heights will address community concerns related to potential water supply contamination by herbicides.

Your presence and support are crucial as the Friends of Governor Dick collectively strive toward the shared goal of ensuring the well-being of Clarence Schock Memorial Park at Governor Dick.

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org You received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

Unsubscribe here



© 2024 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association